
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 December 2014 

 

 

Alex . 

fyi-request-2165-7bd2cbd8@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Alex . 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“ In relation to the sale of state owned assets conducted over the last 2 years, 

what is the Crown’s GST number?” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 28 November 2014 and will be dealt 

with in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Charles 
 

Sherida Charles 

Ministerial Coordinator 


